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Wilson, Tabatha

From: Gilliam, Allen
Sent: Monday, April 14, 2014 3:41 PM
To: Aaron.Exley@nidec-motor.com
Cc: mark.becker@nidec-motor.com; Fuller, Kim; Wilson, Tabatha; Mena Mike Spencer 

(menawwtp@gmail.com); mena charles pitman; fayetteville denise georgiou
Subject: AR0036692_Nidec ARP000026 April 2014 semi annual Pretreatment report with ADEQ 

reply_20140414 
Attachments: DMR Report April 2014.pdf

Aaron, 
 
Nidec’s semi-annual Pretreatment report was received, reviewed, deemed complete and compliant 
with the Federal Pretreatment reporting requirements in 40 CFR 403.12(e) and more specifically 
compliant with the Metal Finishing standards in 40 CFR 433.17. 
 
No further action is deemed necessary at this time. 
 
Thank you for the explanation of Nidec’s sampling regarding elevated zinc and what wastewater was 
actually discharged vs. what was analyzed just for quality control, but not discharged to the City. 
 
Thank you for your timely report remaining in compliance with the Federal Pretreatment Regulations 
in  40 CFR 403. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Allen Gilliam 
ADEQ State Pretreatment Coordinator 
501.682.0625 
 
ec:  Mike Spencer, Mena Wastewater Superintendent 
       Charles Pitman, Mena General Manager 
       Denise Georgiou, CH2M Hill consultant engineer to Mena 
 
E/NPDES/NPDES/Pretreatment/Reports 
 
From: Exley, Aaron [NMCA-MEN] [mailto:aaron.exley@nidec-motor.com]  
Sent: Monday, April 14, 2014 11:39 AM 
To: Gilliam, Allen; Edwards, Charles [NMCA-MAL] 
Cc: Wiseman, Randy [NMCA-STL]; Mena Mike Spencer (menawwtp@gmail.com) (menawwtp@gmail.com) 
Subject: Electronic Copy DMR for April 2014  
 
We also have a hard copy of the report being sent to you by Certified Mail. This report is for the period Oct13 – Mar14.  
































































































